
Join us for a community 
conversation on our proposals 
for the rejuvenation of 
Alexandra Theatre
We are excited to invite you to our community 
conversation event that we are hosting to discuss our 
vision for the rejuvenation of Alexandra Theatre. 

Alexandra Theatre is run by Arun Arts, a registered 
charity based in Bognor Regis. Our plans, brought 
forward in partnership with Arun District Council, will 
look to rejuvenate the theatre and provide a range of 
improved facilities.

Come and see us!
You’re invited to join us to discuss our proposals as we share 
with you our emerging vision for the theatre in our first public 
engagement event.

Where:	 Alexandra Theatre, Belmont Street, Bognor 
Regis, PO21 1BL

When:	 Friday 17 March 2023

Time:	 1pm – 7pm 

There will be a range of project experts available on the 
day, which will be an opportunity for you to learn more, ask 
questions and share your views with us. 

Our Vision
Our proposals will secure the future and transform our beloved 
building into a fit for purpose, state of the art venue for our audiences, 
community and cultural partners to enjoy for years to come.

Improvements include:

	y Refurbishment of the main auditorium - improved sightlines, more 
legroom, increased capacity, displacement air systems and new 
technical infrastructure;

	y A fully accessible double height foyer/exhibition space with bar & 
café facilities connected by two passenger lifts;

	y Five new airy studios with sprung floors and technical facilities;

	y A striking contemporary and transparent façade spilling out on the 
new Place Saint Maur des Fosses.
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Arun Arts
Arun Arts aims to provide an exciting range 
of arts and entertainment events and 
programmes at the Alexandra Theatre that 
are inclusive and diverse, inspiring audience 
groups to engage with new arts and activities. 
This, combined with a mixture of wider 
community activities will deliver a welcoming 
space and ensure the local community 
benefits from excellent arts education, 
quality entertainment and involvement.   

Your views 
We look forward to hearing your views on our emerging plans, 
as this is key to making sure we deliver a rejuvenated theatre 
that increases its use and best meets local community need.

You can provide feedback by attending our community 
conversation event, where you will have the opportunity to 
speak to members of the project team and let us know your 
thoughts. 

If you are unable to attend, don’t worry! This event will be the 
first in a series of public engagement events and there is plenty 
of time to share your views before a planning application is 
submitted to Arun District Council later this year. 

We are also launching a project website from 17th March, 
where you can access information on the vision for the site and 
provide your views. This website will be updated as we evolve 
the proposals for the theatre.

Contact us
We hope to see you at Alexandra Theatre on Friday 
17 March 2023. More information can be found at our 
dedicated website from this date:

www.regisrejuvenation.co.uk

Alternatively, if you have any questions, please do 
feel free to contact us by email or phone:

Email:	 regisrejuvenation@devcomms.co.uk 

Phone:	 0800 080 3178


